
To: energymasterplan 
Subject: Draft EMP comments 
  
I am concerned that the EMP might undermine the intent of the Global Warming 
Response act that was signed into law last year. The draft Energy Master Plan, 
which should be the vehicle by which the state takes a major step toward its 
global warming goals, promotes nuclear power and fossil fuels.  The real focus 
should be on renewable energy and energy efficiency, not unsafe and polluting 
technologies like nuclear and fossil fuels. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra DeSmedt 
Boonton, NJ 07005
 


